Graham, Joseph

From: ‘ Ron Patterson [RPatterson@PROGRESSRAIL.com]
Sent: Friday, April 04, 2008 2:53 PM

To: : Graham, Joseph

Subject: Cyclone Model Number

Joe:

In response to your request this morning, | contacted the facility in Wildwood and they indicate that the correct model
number for the cyclone separator is SV-72.

If you need anything else, please call me.

Ron
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